National Association of American Veterans, Inc. (NAAV) Presents 
Clothing Donation to Homeless
Sponsored by Charles Tyrwhitt at Tysons Corner, Virginia

On Saturday, February 9, 2022, the National Association of American Veterans, Inc. (NAAV) received three (3) large boxes of over two hundred men shirts with one male suit donated by Jeff Albert, Senior Sales Manager at Charles Tyrwhitt Men’s Store located at Tysons Corner, Virginia.  Two boxes of men shirts were given to Central Union Mission’s Family Ministry Center in Washington, D.C. on February 11, 2022. Meanwhile, NAAV sent one box with twenty-four men shirts and one male suit to a Homeless Veterans Mission in Indianapolis, Indiana for an event this summer. NAAV sent a letter of appreciation to Charles Tyrwhitt for making a difference in the quality of life to those who served and are serving in the U.S. Armed Forces worldwide. Charles Tyrwhitt has twenty-five stores worldwide, of which twelve stores are in the United States. Special thanks to Kent Freeman, U.S. Army (Ret) for providing photo images and transportation support to Tysons Corner, Virginia and the Central Union Mission, Washington, D.C.

The Central Union Mission was established a hundred and thirty-eight years ago. The heart of the Mission “is serving the hidden homeless and hungry in our city-one life at a time.” Testimonies… “Thank you NAAV for your continued support on behalf of our homeless in the greater Washington metropolitan area. Your support is greatly appreciated. We are all very grateful for the wonderful donation.” Staff, Central Union Mission, Washington, D.C.

This year will require resiliency from all of us. As we find ourselves in another year into the pandemic, and adjusting to new mask mandates, job layoffs, food shortages and an unprecedented rise in food costs, we are all moving forward and working hard to adjust to this new way of life. During new norm, NAAV is partnering with the Central Union Mission to provide food, housing, and the necessary essentials for their Mission homeless and the less fortunate in community in the greater Washington metropolitan area.

NAAV is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit veterans’ service organization since its inception in 2004 with an administrative cost of only 5.3 percent in 2021, donations go straight to Veterans and their family members, in ways that make an immediate difference in their lives. All donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent of federal law. Visit www.naavets.org click on DONATE TODAY! “Caring About Those Who Served.”  Your generosity during these uncertain times is what allowed us to continue to bless our Veterans and their family members most in need.

“I found grace and healing here.  Every day, they’re making me a better person.” – Central Union Mission Homeless Guest

NAAV hope you will donate in support of those who served and are serving in the U.S. Armed Forces in 2022 as we continue to reach out and help Veterans experiencing homelessness and poverty in the nation’s capital.  Thank you.




